
 Merry Christmas and a 

Happy New Year 

from Kristina and Dan 

with family. 

The whole family gathered in Vättegränd in connection with 
our 56:th birthdays in October. In the picture is also our first 
granchild Jacob Emanuel who was born on July 29.

During the past year most of our free time has been spent in Mörtebo 
school and our ongoing project with our new kitchen.  
From November we have the whole house to our disposal.  
Welcome to visit with us! 
 
Read more about what happens in Mörtebo on our web site  
http://www.morteboskola.se  


